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Sent: Tuesday 10 August 2021 11 22

To: cdp

Subject: EXTERNAL - Red DCDP submission - Ardagh Demesne

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are living in Ardagh for over 20 years and the village is what makes us smile each day we are in it. Why would
the owner of the estate want to change the village? He won't and its up to Longford to say No.. Go for a drive out
there, bring young and old, it's perfect, take a breath, calm down.

Also so much to see on the grounds its a shame people can't connect with our local history..
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